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1st January 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I hope that you and your children were able to enjoy a happy, healthy and restful family 
Christmas despite the last minute national restrictions.  
 
My team and I are very much looking forward to welcoming all pupils back to school on 
Monday 4th January. I assure you that we shall continue to maintain strict class bubbles and 
excellent hygiene within the school day to stay as covid-secure as we possibly can. 
 
I know that this is a worrying time for many families and I want to reassure you that schools 
are considered safe places for pupils and staff. We must feel thankful that Chapmanslade 
School is able to fully open next week and that we are not having to manage the challenges 
faced by secondary colleagues and many primary schools in the London area.  
 
Please ensure that your child wears plenty of warm layers to school. We shall continue to 
keep the school well-ventilated with windows open if possible, and will definitely get the 
children outside for regular breaks, as part of our covid safety measures.  
 
I have attached our policy for extreme weather conditions as a precaution – let’s pray that 
snow doesn’t challenge us all further! 
 
Happy New Year to you all. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Chapman 
 

 

 

 

https://www.chapmanslade.wilts.sch.uk/our-school/policies/

